
 
23 October 2020 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

 

Year 11 mock exams are scheduled between Monday 12 November and Friday 11 

December.  

 

For full details and guidance on how to prepare for mock exams please take the time to 

watch this​ ​video​ with your child.  The full timetable for this 4 week assessment period 

can be seen​ ​here​. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Alan Francis-Black 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://youtu.be/5nj5tH8gvA8
https://youtu.be/5nj5tH8gvA8
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vScnNKW4_1lPlGBz09FFEaaUgoJIS_Bg-HfXEL7QPP9O6BF8t2r9ihVyNSoIg0SCB2yF-jXp55VXHt7/pubhtml?gid=0&single=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vScnNKW4_1lPlGBz09FFEaaUgoJIS_Bg-HfXEL7QPP9O6BF8t2r9ihVyNSoIg0SCB2yF-jXp55VXHt7/pubhtml?gid=0&single=true

